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OSH ALERT  2019-09 [03 June 2019]      
 

            Hurricane Season Begins! 

            

As is our custom, the ILA~USMX Joint Safety Committee is publishing its annual notice  
heralding the beginning of our Atlantic/Gulf hurricane season (01 June-30 November). 

The United States Coast Guard publishes and regularly updates mandatory heavy 
weather/hurricane plans for each individual port sector. Several marine terminal 
operating firms maintain their own such plans, which should always complement those 
published by the Coast Guard.  

A friend and colleague of the ILA~USMX Joint Safety Committee maintains a current 
version of each U.S. Coast Guard Sector’s Heavy Weather/Hurricane plan, which are 
available through this hyperlink: http://www.brymar-consulting.com/wp-
content/uploads/HCP/HCP_170602.pdf 

Got a question about this particular subject? Write to the JSC at: blueoceana@optonline.net 


